Connecticut Retirement Colony, INC
Annual Donation Drive

November 8, 2014

Dear Friends,

In the previous years the Board of the Connecticut Retirement Colony for the
Deaf (CRC) expressed its thanks to you for your generous contributions to the
CRC. Your continued generosity has helped fund raise for a place in Stafford
Springs, CT where deaf and hard of hearing elderly seniors can live in a
communication barrier-free independent living situation.

The Board of the CRC is still working on this senior housing project in cooperation
with the Town of Stafford Springs, CT. Thus far, we have made some progress in
finalization of property purchase and ownership.

We would appreciate it very much if you are continuing support in making annual
donation towards the mission in getting an appropriate communication barrier-
free senior housing program. It will be an investment in the lives of deaf and hard
of hearing elderly citizens. Any gift amount to CRC is tax-exempt by the Internal
Revenue Service (IRS). Enclosed please find the donation envelope. Thank you.

Sincerely,
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Mar\/:rm Corson Michael E. Fiorino Susan V. Pedersen
Mail Drive Chair President Secretary

Enclosed: Self-addressed envelope



